
Week 15

Our outing this week took us on a 
‘what don’t you see’ walk.  
Comparing what we saw in 

September and now.

Brambles staff would like to 
wish all the children and families 
a very Merry Christmas and look 

forward to seeing you all 
in 2021.

Brambles Staff

Week 15 14-18th Dec
Group Christmas Songs

Home Learning: Enjoy 
being at home with your 

families

Over the 
Christmas break 

why not make some 
natural 

decorations to 
display inside and 

outside your 
home? 

Brambles reopens 
on Tuesday 5th Jan 
2021

Brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

01480 375063 
option 2

Brambles

Topic: ‘Winter’  Main Text: Winter Sleep

We learnt what hibernation is and made little 
dens for the woodland animals.  We also 
wondered what it would be like to hibernate and 
how that translates little to Hygge for us. 

Brambles hosted it’s own outdoor Christmas market for 
the children to visit all week with crafts and activities. 

The children enjoyed lots 
of warm wintery snacks 
each day this week 
including rice pudding and 
Christmas pudding with 
custard.


